Viking School

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your child will/has receive(d) copies of the textbooks from Viking School being used in their classes during these first weeks of school. Textbooks are issued according to the barcode number that is found on the cover of each book; this is to track/ensure that students return the same books that were issued to them.

- It is highly recommended that your child to put their name on a label in the front inside cover of the book in ink right away.
- If another student uses their book and it becomes damaged or lost, your student is still
 responsible.

Battle River School Division recognizes that the rising cost of instructional materials must be addressed in order to maintain our goal of academic excellence for our students. BRSD provides textbooks and other instructional materials at no cost to the students and their parents/guardians, and students are responsible for the proper use and care of those instructional materials issued to them and their subsequent return.

The replacement cost for textbooks is significant: from \$50 to over \$150 per textbook. Given the expense of replacing textbooks you can understand the financial impact if they are not returned. The parent, guardian, or other person having custody of the student to whom textbooks are issued shall be liable for any loss, abuse, or damage in excess of that which would result from normal use of the materials. Students will be charged the full replacement cost if the book is rendered unusable or lost. All other damage will result in a fine.

Sincerely,

Adam Madsen Principal

Striving for Excellence.